
DIRECTORATE OF INSPECTIONS AND REGISTRATIONS OF PRIVATE  
INSTITUTIONS, SINDH 

IN COLLABORATION WITH  
 

ZIAUDDIN COLLEGE – INTERMEDIATE AND A – LEVELS  
 

To,                      Tuesday, August 12, 2025 
Principals / HMs / Administrators 
Private and Government Institutions, Sindh   

Subject:           Invitation to Participate in All Sindh Youth Spelling Bee – Season 03 (2025) 

Dear Principal / HM / Administrator, 
Greetings! 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. With reference to the subject above, we are delighted 
to inform you about an engaging and educational event that continues to inspire and empower young learners across 
our province. 

We are proud to announce the All Sindh Youth Spelling Bee Competition – Season 03 (2025), organized in 
collaboration with the Directorate of Inspections and Registrations of Private Institutions, Sindh. Following the 
overwhelming response to our previous seasons, this year’s competition promises to be even more exciting, 
providing students from all regions of Sindh a vibrant platform to showcase their linguistic talents and sharpen their 
communication skills. 

Key details regarding guidelines, eligibility criteria, important dates, and registration procedures are included in the 
enclosed document. This information is also available on our official website www.zsc.edu.pk and on the 
Directorate’s official website www.dirps.gos.pk for your convenience. 

The Spelling Bee serves as a unique opportunity for students to: 

• Enhance their vocabulary and command of the English language 
• Build confidence in public speaking and performance 
• Engage in healthy competition with peers from across Sindh 

We sincerely seek your institution’s active participation and support to make this initiative a resounding success. 
Kindly reach out to the nominated focal person(s) mentioned in the enclosed document for any queries or assistance 
you may require. 

Your cooperation and encouragement will help us nurture a generation of articulate, confident, and knowledgeable 
youth capable of contributing meaningfully to our society. 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this celebration of learning and excellence. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

_____________________________       _____________________________ 
           Rafia Javed Mallah                 Arsalaan Iqbal Leghari  
  Additional Director – DIRPS                  Principal  

http://www.zsc.edu.pk/
http://www.dirps.gos.pk/

